
 

A lifeguarding class will be held at the Rice Lake Swimming Pool 

starting July 24th and running through August 18th.  Sessions for the 

lifeguarding class will primarily be held during the evenings. The cost 

of the lifeguarding class will be $150 per participant.   

Anyone who is interested in participating in the class should call the 

Rice Lake Pool to put their name and contact information on the 

sign up list. 

The prerequisite swim test will be held on July 24th at 6:00 p.m. at 

the Rice Lake Pool.  All who pass the prerequisite test will then be 

allowed to officially register for the class. 

Further information on specific session dates and online registration 

will be emailed to those on the sign up list in mid-July.  

For any further questions, feel free to contact: 

Lexi Anderson at alexiskanderson98@gmail.com 

 
Rice Lake Swimming Pool 

204 Cameron Rd. 

Rice Lake, WI 54868 

715-234-4279 

Lifeguarding Class 


